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1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Alcohol and drug-related violence is a significant problem for Queensland. Violent and anti-social patrons of licensed venues have a disproportionate impact on Queensland’s nightlife. Their aggressive and irresponsible conduct has harmful and sometimes tragic results.
2. Following public consultation through an online survey, “An action plan to restore responsible behaviour and respect, stamp out alcohol and drug-related violence and ensure Queensland’s nightlife is safe for all” involves Government, licensees and the community working together to deliver safer venues and entertainment precincts so all Queenslanders can enjoy a night out.
3. The Action Plan will be released for one month of public consultation so that Queenslanders can have their say on the way forward on this issue.
4. Cabinet approved the release for public consultation of An action plan to restore responsible behaviour and respect, stamp out alcohol and drug-related violence and ensure Queensland’s nightlife is safe for all.
5. Cabinet approved a final extension of the moratorium on extended trading hours which would lapse on the passage of the legislative measures proposed to address community concern about late night trading.
6. Cabinet approved the development of educational material to educate Queensland students on the culture, attitudes and social expectations around alcohol consumption.
7. Attachments
· Safe Night Out Strategy - an action plan to restore responsible behaviour and respect, stamp out alcohol and drug-related violence and ensure Queensland’s nightlife is safe for all
